
Tuesday 16th July 2024

Dear Parents/ Carer,

We have been fortunate to partner up with the

‘The Pets As Therapy Team’ once again next year, where

our visitor, Ann and her dog, Connie will be joining us for

therapy support.

Connie (pictured) will be coming to school each Friday

afternoon, where she will spend time in the classroom

with the children. We aim to build confidence with dogs,

and provide calming support before the weekend. She will

be accompanied by her owner and a member of school

staff for the duration of the visit.

Please give your consent and indicate if your child has

any allergies to dogs on Parent Pay.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Bamford

IR Lead


